
BUILDING A COMMUNITY, 
ONE CARROT AT A TIME 

 

 Come along and be inspired 
by what could be possible 
for Muizenberg Park!  
 

Sheryl Ozinsky, the former 
head of Cape Town Tourism 
and founding volunteer of 
Oranjezicht City Farm, will 
be our guest speaker at this 
month’s FoMP (Friends of 
Muizenberg Park) meeting. 
 

Entrance is free and anyone 
interested is very welcome. 

 

CASH BAR AVAILABLE 

Sheryl Ozinsky 5 November at 7pm 
Muizenberg Bowling Clubhouse, Main Road 

 

 

FRIENDS OF MUIZENBERG PARK 
For more info contact Suzette Raymond 

083 460 4607 or muizenbergpark@gmail.com 

 

mailto:muizenbergpark@gmail.com

